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Holiday Party 
Don�t forget our festivities this Wednesday at The Winery at Marjim 
Manor.  

At this month�s Board Meeting, there was a request from Fellowship 
House for toiletries and laundry detergent. The Board voted to send 
a donation. However, any donations members choose to bring that 
night would be greatly appreciated by Fellowship House. 

 

The Lion Overslept Tonight 
Our Murder Mystery Event on Saturday, March 28 at the Fire Hall. As 
soon as you have your donations for the Chinese auction let VP Lori 
know. Each member should put together one or two gift baskets or 
gift certificates.  

 

 

Broom Ball Anyone? 

The Fire Company has once again challenged 
us to a broom ball game. We need 15 to 20 
players and as many cheerleaders as we can 
get! 

Let VP Tim know if you can play and/or cheer. 

Saturday, February 7, 2009 

 

 

2008-2009 Officers 

President Rich Burley 
     795-9267 
1st VP Lori  Brounsheidel 
     946-8415 
2nd VP Tim Herman 
     531-2278 
3rd VP  Janet Bittner 
     430-3003 
Secretary Matt Costello 
     772-7369 
Treasurer John Hayden 
     795-9942 
Asst Secty: Margo Sue 
      Bittner                      
     778-7001 
Membership: Jim Bittner
 778-7630 
Membership: Dick Corwin 
Membership: Fred Leuer 
Board Members: 
 Art Harris, 1 year 
 Roger Harrison, 1 Year 
 Lori Mead, 2 year 
 Mike Feltz, 2 year  
Tail Twister: Scott Henning 

Upcoming Events 

Jan 7: Won�t you be 
my neighbor 

Jan 14: Board 
meeting 

Jan 21: Radio 
Reading Service 

Feb 4: District 
Governor 

Feb 7: Broom Ball 
Feb 11: Board 

meeting 
Feb 18: Literacy 

Volunteers 
Mar 4 Diabetes 

Program 
Mar 11: Board 

meeting  
Mar 15: Pancake 

Breakfast 
Mar 16: At Wilson 

Lions 



December Birthdays 

8 John Keough            
9 Roger Harrison         
20 Janet Bittner  
28 Roy Plummer 
31 Joel Fitch 
31 Jim Dickenson 

 

 

 

Lions Tale 
If you currently receive the Tale through traditional mail and 
would prefer email, please send an email to Lion Margo 
(Margo@MarjimManor.com). She�ll add to you the address 
book. 

Sight testing 
In January, Lion Mike will work with school nurse Louise 
Mangan to conduct a sight testing day. If you can help, let Lion 
Mike know. 

Pancake Breakfasts 
Music Boosters Pancake Breakfast is March 15. The Board 
accepted the request of the French Club to do one with us. We 
may have a third with the Boy Scouts. 

 

We Get Mail 

Starting in July, 2009, the Niagara Frontier Lion 
will be emailed to all Lions. If you wish to 
receive that publication by traditional mail, 
please let Lion Margo know.   

 

Membership 
While we do have an official membership committee, 
remember that we are all participants. Guests are always 
welcome at our meetings and events. It�s up to you to bring a 
new member to Lionism.  The membership committee requests 
that members attend at least 2 meetings before they submit 
their application. 

 

 

 

Lions International 

Vision Statement 
To be the global 
leader in community 
and humanitarian 
service. 

Mission Statement  
To empower 
volunteers to serve 
their communities, 
meet humanitarian 
needs, encourage 
peace and promote 
international 
understanding 
through Lions clubs. 

 


